
DESIGN & ACCESS STATEMENT 

 

This project is to open a takeaway food venue on Porthcressa Beach.  Having run a restaurant on 
the island for 22 years I am acutely aware of the growing need for food outlets and believe this 
simple business would be an asset to the community and tourism industry alike.  

The design of the venue would involve a large serving window from where it would be possible to 
see the food in a chilled display.  Customers would access the venue from Porthcressa 
promenade and would order via the window.  There is to be no access inside for customers.   

The interior of the room is being refurbished to meet food safety standards.  A meeting has 
already been held with the Environmental Health Officer in order to ascertain requirements for 
the project.  These have been duly noted and incorporated into the plan.  

Environmental and sustainability concerns have also been considered in the project.  The 
ceiling and walls have been insulated and the window will be double glazed.  Attention will be 
paid to choosing low emission machinery.  And all disposables used in the business will be 
plant based and recyclable or compostable as available. 

The proposed hours of operation would be late morning until early evening so should cause no 
disturbance to any local residents or businesses. 
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